
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
 
Tentative Award Announcement - Request for Proposals for Covid-19 
Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) Inventory Control System  

April 22, 2021 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL PROPOSERS 
 

The San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office announces herewith, a tentative contract award for the 
Request for Proposals for Covid-19 Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) Inventory Control System. 
Per associated RFP Committee recommendation, the award should be made to: Real Time Networks. 
 

A final contract award is contingent upon the successful negotiation and execution of a contract. On 
behalf of the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office, thank you for your interest in doing business with us.  
 
 

 


